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26th January 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Oak Class have been working extremely hard on developing their Phonics 
skills since starting school and are now becoming confident readers and 
writers. On Tuesday 7th February between 8.45am and 9.15am we would 
love for you to join us as the children take part in different Phonics 
activities.  
 
Once the register has been taken at 8.45am, you will then have the chance 
to complete a phonics activity with your child. The aim of this session is not 
only for the children to show off their fantastic skills, but also to give you 
the opportunity to see how phonics is taught in school, as well as ask any 
questions that you might have regarding reading and writing. 
 
I would also like to invite you to Oak Class Sharing Assembly on Thursday 

16th February at 2.45pm.   

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Laura Fogden 

Oak Class Teacher 
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